From: wayne Hutchings < | -

Sent: 21 November 2016 18:52
To: Planning & Transportation (Customer Care)
Subject: Planning Application 2016/01274/PNT
FAO Mr Morgan P Howell 170 Westward Rise
Barry
CF62 6NQ Dear Sir, Re. Planning Application
2016/01274/PNT

The above planning Application has been submitted for the following:

Installation of a 12.5m slim line mock telegraph pole supporting 6 no.antennas, 2 no. transmission dishes, 2 no.
equipment cabinets and ancillary developments.

| understand that this is a prior notification for a permitted development and the visual impact will be considered in
the decision. It will be positioned on the common land between the end of the footpath from Westward Rise and
the cliff top fence line.

| object to the proposal for the following reasons:

1 The site is adjacent to a Marine Conservation Area, SSSI, Marine Protection Area.

2 The mast will be directly sited outside residents homes and in a highly prominent and visually beautiful area that
forms part of Welsh Coastal Path.

3 A potentially significant threat to health.
4 Increased noise levels.

5 Potential harmful effect on local wildlife.
6 Area of local archaeological importance.

Yours faithfully,
Pauline and Wayne Hutchings

Sent from my iPad



